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Thurlaston Parish Council 

Thurlaston 

Rugby 

 

 

 

9th August 2021 

 

Sam Burbidge 

Rugby Borough Council (Posted by email to sam.burbidge@rugby.gov.uk)   

Planning Department 

Rugby Borough Council 

Town Hall 

Rugby 

CV21 2RR 

 

 

Dear Sam, 

Re: Planning Application R21/0617 

Draycote Water Visitor Centre, Kites Hardwick,Warwickshire,CV23 8AB 

For: The implementation of 2 freestanding entrance signs at Draycote water visitor centre 

 

This document is Thurlaston Parish Council’s (TPC) submission with regard to planning application 

R21/0617.  The application is for the direct replacement of existing entrance signs using Severn 

Trent’s new livery.   

 

TPC does not have any issues with the proposed designs. Indeed the current sign states ‘Welcome to 

Draycote’ which is technically incorrect, whereas  the proposed sign states ‘Severn Trent Draycote 

Water’.  

 

TPC has no objection to this proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Cllr Keith Boardman 

Chairman, Planning Subcommittee 

 


